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22nd April 2024 

Dear parents, 

As part of their animal topic, Ms Wilson has organised an educational visit to Newquay Zoo 
on Friday 3rd May 2024. 

The cost for this trip will be £6.50 per pupil. This charge covers the cost of entry to the zoo. 
Please make the voluntary payment through our online payment system, ParentPay, by 
Thursday 2nd May. If your child has an annual zoo pass you will not be required to pay, 
please send a picture of the pass to the office so we can present them on arrival to the zoo.  

Children will be walking to Newquay Zoo, supervised by Newquay Primary Academy staff, 
but we would ask that parents collect their child from the zoo at 1pm. Any siblings will be 
held at Reception until your arrival to pick them up on that Friday. 

Naturally, we would like the whole year group to participate, but if this visit is under-funded 
by voluntary contributions, then unfortunately it may not take place. If you have difficulty 
meeting this cost, please contact the academy office as we may be able to offer financial 
assistance.  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch on this day, which we are happy to provide. If you 
require the academy to provide a packed lunch, please indicate this when completing the 
online consent form below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?prevorigin=shell&origin=NeoPortalPage
&subpage=design&id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv80ObWH8Oza9Pu91RE7QnbPtUQ0dMVE
NYNjVNM0ROOUtXNVRNT0pWWEZIWC4u#:~:text=https%3A//forms.office.com/Pages/Re
sponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DVwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv80ObWH8Oza9Pu91RE7QnbPtUQ0
dMVENYNjVNM0ROOUtXNVRNT0pWWEZIWC4u 

If you have any queries, please contact a member of the academy team. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Craig Hayes 

Executive Headteacher 
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